
 
 
 
 
March 22, 2017 
          

 Bulletin 224  
 
To:  TAIPA Certified Producers 
 
 

UPGRADING TO EASi 2.0 FOR COMMERCIAL APPLICATIONS 
 
On April 11, 2017, access to TAIPA Commercial applications will be moving to the EASi 2.0 
platform (which is the platform currently in use for TAIPA Private Passenger applications). 
Producers will still need to manually rate and submit Commercial applications using the 
automated PDF form, just as they do in EASi 1.0 today.  
 
There are several advantages to this technical upgrade that producers will find beneficial. These 
features include: 

• Use of a single login for both Private Passenger and Commercial applications 
• Self-service option for resetting a forgotten password 
• Ability to retract Commercial applications electronically 
• A single search facility for both Private Passenger and Commercial applications 

 
Any Commercial applications that have been saved but not yet submitted in EASi 1.0 will be 
unavailable as of April 11, 2017. These applications will have to be re-entered in EASi 2.0.  
 
Any Commercial applications submitted in EASi 1.0 prior to April 11, 2017 will continue to be 
available to you for viewing and/or reprinting for 120 days. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact TAIPA Customer Service toll-free at 866-321-9154  
or by email at customer.service@taipa.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stacy Dutton 
Acting Manager 
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